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Mann Pat (RQ3) BCH 

From: Ian M Franklin [( cRo  _: 
Sent: 24 October 2007 17:21 
To: Hester Ward 
Cc: Mann Pat (RQ3) BCH; helen.janecek _._GRo_c__;_; patricia.hewittL._._CRo-c._._._. CDSC -

Soldan, Kate; Hill Frank (RQ3) BCH; Ian Franklin 
Subject: Re: vCJD notification exercise for haemophilia patients in the UK 

Dear Pat & Frank, 
Sorry but the only date I can manage is the last one, Friday 14th. Have some 

holiday of my own earlier in December. 
However, perhaps I could send a colleague, or will this be by telecon. Also 

would appreciate a heads up on what the aims of any meeting would be, since I 

am unclear what is bneing notified that has not been in the past? 

Best wishes on your retiremnt, I hope it may be long and happy and free from 

public or other inquiries! 
Best wishes 
IAn 

Ian M Franklin 
Professor of Transfusion Medicine, University of Glasgow and 

National Medical & Scientific Director 
Scottish National Blood Transfusion Service 

Tel, GRO•C 

Fax _. _GRO C 

Quoting Hester Ward <_ GRO_C

> Dear Frank 
> Thank you for inviting me to attend this meeting, which I think will 

> prove very informative and interesting. 

> I am free on the following dates:-
> 

> Tuesday 4 December 

> Wednesday 5 December 

> Monday 10 December ? SACTTI CJD Working Grp meeting in London 

> Tuesday 11 December 

> Thursday 13 December 

> Friday 14 December 

> With kind regards 

> Hester 

> ----- Original Message -----
> From: Mann Pat (RQ3) BCH 
> To: Kate Soldan ; Noel Gill ; Patricia Hewitt ; Jane Martin ; Clive 

> Dash ; Ian Franklin ; Hester Ward 

> Cc: Lynne Dewhurst ; Helen Janecek ; Carolyn Millar ; Frank Hill

> Gerry Dolan ; Jonathan Wilde ; Mark Winter ; Mike Makris 

> Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2007 1:04 PM 
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'> Subject; vCJD notification exercise for haemophilia patients in the UK 

> (Dictated by Professor Hill on 19.10.07.) 

> Dear All, 

> In August armed with a revised London MREC approval I approached 
> Centres in the hope that they would confirm if they had submitted all 

> their data or arrange it's submission. We have received more 
> information, which I will try to get into a summary for a meeting of 

> the UKCHDO Transfusion Transmitted Infection Working Party, which I 

> hope to hold in the first 2 weeks of December. 

> I am about to go on leave until my retirement on 12 November and 
> will then have a fallow month, before returning to work for 3 months 
> from 13 December without clinical or on-call responsibilities, to tie 

> up all the loose ends. 

> I am therefore anxious now we have an improved data set, to meet 

> with yo j and have a plan for data analysis and the reporting of this. 

> 

> I would be grateful if you could indicate to my secretary if you are 

> prepared to attend and your availability on dates given at the end of 

> this email. The plan is that we meet in London and my secretary will 

> arrange a venue, once we have an agreed date, by liaising with Helen 

> Janecek (HPA) or with Lynne Dewhurst (UKCCDO). 

> I look forward to your collaboration. I will be in touch after 19 

> November (when I return from holiday), but my secretary will confirm 

> the date and venue in advance of that. 

> At the SEAC meeting in July, the committee expressed an interest in 

> seeing the data on the haemophilia cohort when it was submitted for 

> publication. 

> Please indicate your availability for the following dates ASAP:-

> 

> Thursday 29 November 

> Friday 30 November 

> Monday 3 December 

> Tuesday 4 December 

> Wednesday 5 December 

> Thursday 6 December 

> Monday 10 December 

> Tuesday 11 December 
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> Thursday 13 December 

> Friday 14 December 

> Regards, 

> Frank 

> Frank G.H. Hill 

> Professor of Paediatric Haematology 
> 

> Birmingham Children's Hospital NHS Trust 

> Steelhouse Lane 

> Birmingham B4 6NH 

> Tel. i_._._._._._.GRO-C._._._._._. ; (secretary) 

> Fax . z_ _ _ _ _ _GRO_C._._._._._._-

> 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------

> This material has been checked by us for computer viruses using 

> CA Etrust V7 and although no virus has been found by us, we cannot 

> guarantee that it is completely free from such problems and we do not 

> accept any liability for loss or damage which may be caused. This 

> communication is intended solely for the addressee and is 

> confidential. 
> If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, 

> distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on 

> it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. 

> Any information, materials, graphics, and/or opinions posted by the 

> sender are those of the respective sender and do not 

> necessarily reflect 
> the opinion of Birmingham Children's Hospital NHS Foundation 

> Trust unless 
> explicitly stated to the contrary. 

----------------------------------------------------------------

This message was sent using IMP, the Internet Messaging Program. 
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